The following statement may be included in a letter to individuals who request that an offered honorarium be contributed by the College to a specific charity. Note that when the donation is made, it must be made in the name of Lafayette College. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
[Name]
[Address]
Dear [Name]:

We acknowledge your request that in lieu of receiving an honorarium for the [name of speaking engagement], you would like a donation to be made to a specific charitable organization. Please note that if you enter into an agreement to have compensation that you earn paid to a charity, the compensation is still treated as taxable income to you. On the other hand, if you decline an offer to receive an honorarium, and then make a non-binding suggestion to ask that the funds be donated to a charity, you will not have taxable income.
In this case, we understand that you declined to receive the honorarium and did so prior to performing the services for which the honorarium was to be paid. We further understand that you suggested that the College donate the amount of the honorarium to [name of organization]. While we will give your request serious consideration, we reserve the right to make the ultimate decision on where these funds will be donated. 

We thank you again for speaking at [name of speaking engagement].
Sincerely,
[Name, Title]
